
 

Wolf Class Newsletter          
What an amazing couple of weeks for children in Wolf Class. We have continued to provide children with opportunities that 
are unique and inspirational. It’s not often a helicopter lands on your school field. I’m sure you’ve heard about. Year 6 children 
have also learnt a life skill and completed their St Johns Ambulance ‘Basic First Aid’ qualification. Next week is another busy 
week for personal development – see below.  
 

                             
 
 
 

Maths – Year 6 have been simplifying and ordering fractions with different denominators and different types of fractions. 
Next week, we will look at adding and subtracting fractions.  
Year 5 have been learning different methods to divide. It is amazing to see children demonstrate resilience when using the 
long multiplication method.  
English – We have loved our latest text ‘The Benin Kingdom’ – children have developed their understanding of relative clauses, 
passive and active voice and using dashes for parenthesis. Children will plan and write a non-chronological report based on 
the information they have found. 
 Art – Children have completed some amazing work based on Ben Mosley. They have been inspired by his work and 
experimented using different tools to create artwork that inspired him e.g. Kooning.  
Music – In Music, each half-term, children will apply all musical skills to different songs, thus learning new styles. This half 
term we have started lea ring the song ‘Fresh Prince of Bel-Air’. Children have used glockenspiels to read music and will further 
develop their understanding of the song. 
PE – In PE, Wolf class have benefited from high quality coaching from Beth Tweddle Gymnastics. They have recapped previous 
learning and been introduced to new earning. Children are beginning to demonstrate new skills such as forward rolls.  
For more information about your child’s learning this half term, please visit our class page on our school website 
www.whistonwillis.co.uk 

Wellbeing 
This half-term our wellbeing focus is ‘Connect’ – we will focus on this during our ‘Wellbeing Wednesday’ activity. 
PE Days 
PE days are Thursday and Friday. 
Yr4 Mission Christmas 
Year 4 are asking for donations of toys to support ‘Mission Christmas’. Please send in any unopened toys to school to support 
this cause. 

Important Dates 
Tuesday 28th Nov – Anti-Bullying Altru-Drama Workshops 
Thursday 30th Nov – Dogs Trust Visit 
Friday 1st November – Police Visit Y5/6 – Dangers of Vaping and the Law. 
To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MrWongWW and @WhistonWillis1 
on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Mr Wong 
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